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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY-

2301 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19tO1

(215)841 4000

April 4, 1985

Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito
Operation Reactors Branch 3
Division of Reactor Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ippolito:

Enclosed is a copy of Thermal Mapping Report 84-11 covering
the Isotherm Surveys for November 3, 1984.

The late submission of this survey report is due to an
interfacing failure between the Testing and Laboratories group
performing the boat survey and the Mechanical Engineering group
responsible for preparation of the Isotherms and report. This
problem has been resolved by providing for a form verifying
receipt of the boat survey by Mechanical Engineering.

This information has been completed in compliance with the
reporting requirements set forth in Appendix B to the Peach
Bottom Operating License Environmental Technical Specification
and Bases.

Yours trul ,
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W. B. Willsey
Director
Environmental Affairs
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Enclosure

cc: Dr. Thomas E. Murley
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission OIE
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

8504160333 850404 [7
PDR ADOCK 05000277
R PDR pf7

t
___ __ _ ____


